
SB373 Proponent Written Only Testimony 

Chairman Thompson and members of the committee, 

I am writing to express my support for SB373, which addresses lobbying in Kansas. I 

believe it is essential to ensure the responsible use of public funds and maintain 

transparency in government operations. 

The bill aims to prevent the use of taxpayer money for lobbying activities, which aligns 

with conservative values of fiscal responsibility and accountability. By setting clear 

guidelines, the legislation promotes ethical conduct within government entities. 

The bill outlines provisions which allow necessary communication between government 

officials and legislators for the efficient conduct of public business. These strike a 

balance between accountability and the need for effective governance. 

The accountability measures included demonstrate a commitment to maintaining 

integrity within the government. Ensuring that employees adhere to ethical standards is 

crucial for building public trust. 

I believe SB373 reflects conservative principles by safeguarding taxpayer dollars and 

promoting ethical conduct. I urge the committee to support this legislation for the 

benefit of our state and its citizens. 

Kari Sue 
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